
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 4:35 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting (Closed Session - 5:30 P.M. and Open Session - 
7:00 P.M.) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
(Closed Session - 5:30 P.M. and Open Session - 
7:00 P.M.)  

Claudia Berman submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting (Closed Session - 5:30 P.M. and Open Session - 7:00 
P.M.) 

Item: 6c) REPORT 19-0081 DOWNTOWN LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS UPDATE (Acting 
Public Works Director Lucho Rodriguez) 

eComment: Please approve the staff recommendations. I think the vintage style would fit in well 
with the existing look, and I do like that it costs less. When I saw the catenary lighting design it 
remined me of the man who went missing, Mike VanZandt. I had watched his episode on the TV 
show, "Disappeared". The show talked about how Mike's phone battery looked empty, and that 
he and friends were trying to find each other on the plaza. Police footage showed that Mike and 
friends had just missed each other on the plaza. It makes me wonder… If we had the catenary 
lighting, perhaps they would have seen each other.  
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